
I am always so inspired by this season of Advent leading up to Christmas.  

That is surprising because I am usually a very impatient person.  I am             

always eager to “get things done” and “check things off of my lists”.               

Advent, in contrast, is a period of waiting, preparing and praying.  That is 

not usually in my nature at all, but for me it is a period of peace, separate 

from the day-to-day distractions of decorating, shopping, and other        

commitments. It  draws us closer to our connection to God and our              

brothers and sisters — Agape (a selfless, unconditional love)! 

I feel so blessed that I get to come to work everyday and be inspired by our 

Donors, Volunteers, Staff and Clients.  It is good to know that with all the 

“doom and gloom” that is promoted everyday that God’s grace is quietly 

and steadfastly working to bring us closer together in unity. 

I pray that you all have a blessed and peaceful holiday and that this coming 

year will be a better one for us all, especially our clients. 

                                                Merry Christmas  

                                               & Happy New Year! 

                                            Take Care and God Bless! 
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Hours of Operation:                                                  

Mon/Wed/Thurs/Friday & Saturday 

9 am—12pm 

 

We are now open ALL Saturdays                                

for CPO food distribution  

          CPO is open from 9 am—12pm 

 

Looking to volunteer: 

We are now using Point software for                      

people to volunteer at CPO.     

To sign up go to: dash.pointapp.org  

Create username and password 

Choose Catholic Charities Raleigh for the                 

organization 

If you need help in signing up contact our 

Volunteer Coordinator Darcy Hull (call or 

text) 919-847-1466 or email her at 

CPOvol.Coordinator@ccharitiesdor.org  

 

Tuesday - Thursday  

December 24th – 26th 

Wednesday, January 1st  

CPO will be closed for the Holidays: CPO will be open: 

Monday Dec 23rd 

Friday Dec 27th 

Sat Dec 28th 

Monday Dec 30th 
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CPO is still in need of  WINTER toddler 

(2T-6T) clothing to provide to our            

clients and we need your help!                                      

Currently new families are coming to 

CPO daily.  We need more clothing to 

help families clothe their preschoolers. 

 

Sourcing TODDLER (2T-6T) clothing: 

• Share with us the clothes your children 
and grandchildren have outgrown 

• Encourage donations from Schools/
Church groups and Business drives  

• Donate from sales — buy 1 for a 
child / buy 1 for CPO 

• Make a request on Neighborhood, 
Social or Facebook Groups 

 

 

CPO served over 11,000                                                                             

people in Nov 2024.  We have                                                                            

not seen a people count             

that high since  Jan 2015.   

We also served almost 3,000                                                              

families, another milestone                                                               

we reached in Jan 2015. 

We do not know how high is 

high at this point!  We just 

know that we will keep serving all who enter our doors! 

go.bread.org/page/74936/survey/ 

go.bread.org/page/73502/survey/ 
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